
Room 123 and Carpenter Elementary School News 
Ms. Long’s Kindergarten Class 2014-2015 

 
 
 
Dear families,             August 30, 2014 
 

Welcome to Kindergarten, and, for many of you, to Carpenter Elementary School! 

It was nice to meet those of you who could attend the Carpenter Meet & Greet on August 

27th, and I am excited to meet the rest of you and your students in the near future. 

I am very much looking forward to our first day of school on Tuesday, September 

2, 2014 as well as the rest of the school year! 

 

Veronica Long 
Email: longv@aaps.k12.mi.us 

Class Website: longcarpenter.weebly.com 


